
 
 

 

January 4, 2021 
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING ACCREDITATION REVIEW VISIT BY THE ACEN 

 

 

The University of Charleston Capito Department of Nursing wishes to announce that it will host 

a site visit for continuing accreditation of its Associate Degree in Nursing (ADN) and Bachelor 

of Science in Nursing (BSN) programs by the Accreditation Commission for Education in 

Nursing (ACEN).  

 

You are invited to meet, virtually, with the site visit team and share your comments about the 

program at a meeting scheduled Wednesday, February 17th, 2021 from 4:20pm – 4:50pm via 

GoToMeeting link: https://www.gotomeet.me/acen049/university-of-charleston-room-1 

 

Access Code: 988-240-109 

Dial-in Information: 

United States (Toll Free): 1-877-309-2073 

United States: +1 (646) 749-3129 

 

Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted directly to: 

 

 Dr. Marsal Stoll, Chief Executive Officer 

 Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 

 3390 Peachtree Road NE, Suite 1400 

 Atlanta, GA 30326 

  

 

All written comments should be received by the ACEN by February 1, 2021. 

https://www.gotomeet.me/acen049/university-of-charleston-room-1

